
 

 

Town of Wheatland Annual Inspection of Town Roads 
Saturday, April 7, 2012 – 8 a.m. 

 
 The Town Board met at the Town Hall at 8 a.m. and proceeded to drive, and view, all town roads.  
Present were:  Chairman William Glembocki, Supervisors Andrew Lois and Robert Herda and Town Clerk 
Sheila Siegler. 
 Notices were posted in six public areas and the town website.  The Kenosha News and Westosha 
Report were notified.  Individuals who have requested meeting notices by e-mail were also sent agendas 
as required by state law. 
 Minor repairs were noted in various areas.  Goals are to pave 368th Ave. from 55th St. to 31st St. 
and to finish the main traveled road in Oakwood Shores, 71st/314th/75th, which was started in 2010.  
Approximately half was paved at that time.  Chairman said budget money will determine how we proceed. 
 The meeting ended at 11:55 a.m 
 
      Respectfully submitted, 
 
      Sheila M. Siegler, Town Clerk 
 


